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Oregon is a leader in providing opportunity for every Oregon citizen to vote.  Mail in 

balloting is an essential component  to providing access.  This proposal is another 

grab by trumpism to suppress voting rights and I make voting inaccessible.  I oppose 

the motion to remove mail in ballots and drivers liscense voter registration.. it is a 

success that should not be suppressed.  All Oregonians deserve a voice through mail 

in ballots!   


